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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Bella Bailey 7C Farrah Cammack 7C Henry Cross 7C 

Charlotte Proudfoot-Thurston 7C Hannah Aicken 7S Olly Heath 7S 

Henrietta Leach 7S Emilia Murray 7S Lani Willows 7S 

Ellie Burrell 7T Madeleine Campbell-Owen 7T Nola Dillon 7T 

Luqman Elmantaser 7T Penny-Rae Hunt 7T Coby Jones-Brown 7T 

Myla Pick 7T Lilly Vine 7T Harry Hall 8C 

Joshua Murray 8C Dominic McLaughlin 8S Yaseen Atta 8T 

Omar Awwad 8T Amina Elmantaser 8T Zachary Lowes 8T 

Ella-Mai Twomey 8T   

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits:  
Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 9S Jenson Gurney 9S Kieron Meade 9S 

Poppy Cross 10C Myles Lane 10S Hadyn Whitham 10S 

Charlie Storr 10T Jake Whiley 12T  

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Hannah Perrin 7C Poppy Chapman 7S Elsa Onaji 8S 

 

• The following pupils who have attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 
DT: Product Design Charlie Dixon 13C Harvey Hezzell 13C 
Mathematics Evelyn Green 12S  
Spanish Archie Tacey 9S Kelly Wu 13T 

 

• Florence Jacques 7S competed in a cheer leading competition in Bolton with her team Royal, 
successfully achieving 1st place as Grand Champion Cheerleaders. 

• Rowan Smith 8S who achieved 2nd prize and Leola Golledge 10C who achieved 3rd prize in the 
Lincolnshire Schools Poetry Competition 2023. 

 
We look forward to welcoming prospective sixth formers to our Sixth Form Open Evening this Thursday 23 
November from 6.00 pm to 8.00 pm. 
 
Alford Manor House are joining with Alford Town Promotions and Craft Market to hold Alford Spectacular 
Extravaganza on Saturday 25 November from 12.00 to 6.00 pm.  There will be charity stalls at the Manor 
House, music from local schools and performers, food and of course a special visitor Santa! 
 

21 November 2023 

 

Well done 

Florence, Rowan 

and Leola on your 

achievements!  



 

 

Attitude to Learning & Projected Grades for years 7, 8, 10 & 12 will be issued by email today. 
 
And, as we are fast approaching December, Christmas Dinner will be served on Thursday 7 December, with a 
choice between traditional turkey dinner or Potato, Leek and Cheese Pie with warm minced pie or chocolate 
Yule Log for £5.  Crackers will be provided, and squash will be served.  Pupils will eat in three sittings: Travers 
at 12.00 pm, Cecil at 12.30 pm and Spanning at 1.00 pm.  Please note that only Christmas Dinner will be 
available from the canteen on that day and there will be no break sales.  Pupils not wishing to have 
Christmas Dinner should bring a packed lunch.  Please complete the attached menu choice and return it to 
the school office along with your payment, by Monday 27 November. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
  
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 

 


